INQUIRY INTO PACIFIC HIGHWAY UPGRADES

Organisation: Name:	Broadwater Koala Reserve Trust Ms Betty Archer
Telephone:	,
Date Received:	9/08/2005
Subject:	
Summary	



Inquiri Chair Vennie Gardiner

General Purpose Special Committee (13)

Parliament House

Macquarie Street

SYDNEY 2000

Dear Ms Gardiner

Re Upgrade Pacific Highway Woodburn to Ballina

The Broadwater Koala Reserve Trust wishes to register its concern that no policy for the preservation of koalas in their corridor from Rileys Hill to Broadwater has been suchted. Should the upurade proceed in this area we would wish to see a definitive plan for their protection.

Yours faithfully

H. archi

Betty Archer

Chairperson Broadwater Koala Reserve Trust